The Stephen F. Austin High School PTSA invites you to our

GET CONNECTED

General Meeting
Thursday, May 9th, 9:30 AM

in the AHS Library on the 2nd floor

We welcome parents of incoming 9th graders and ANY current AHS parents
who want to learn more about what to expect and how to get more involved
during the 2024-2025 school year.

« Learn ways to get involved and how to find information on our websites
e Learn about important dates for Back to School
 Have your questions answered by staff & current parents

We look forward to Getting You Connected to AHS!

Send your questions in advance to president.austinhighschoolptsa@gmail.com




